
Chairman’s Message 
Later than usual with this newsletter as no 
meeting in June but a group of us had a 
very enjoyable visit and tour of the caves 
at Chislehurst and 13 of us then had a very 
nice lunch at The Bickley Pub which was 
just round the corner.  
My thanks to everyone who have renewed 
their membership again this year, at       
present unfortunately we are down slightly 
on numbers against last year so if you 
have just forgotten or simply not got round 
to it we hope you will do so soon.  On the 
8th June we had our Bingo Night which 
was not very well supported but we still 
managed to raise a small amount for the 
paving project, hopefully we will raise 
some more money at the Church Fete on 
the 14th July when once again we will be 
running a Pimms stall.    
        
 
Whilst it may seem a way off we will    
shortly have fliers and tickets for the   
Event on the 17th November and would 
recommend that you obtain tickets quickly 
as we anticipate a good response with the 
Beverley Swing Band providing the          
entertainment for the evening.  
Details of our July meeting can be found 
on our website together with the             
programme for the rest of this year but I 
will send out my usual newsletter as a    
reminder  nearer the date. 
          Peter Brown  
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Next Event 
 

Monday 16th July 

Harrietsham Village Hall  

7.30pm 

‘Bits That Don’t Fit’ 
 

 

Diary Dates 

Saturday 14th July 

Pimms Stall  

At 

The Church Fete   

 

Saturday 17th November 

Party to Celebrate the end of the 

First World War Centenary 


